
02/10/2020 

MR Paul McFarlane 
- 72 Brighton ST 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 
mrpmac70@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

I am angered and outraged with the proposal for lighting on the John Fisher Oval. There is 
already an obscene amount of traffic and parking issues in this area with weekend traffic and 
school parking causing issues. 

I object to the lighting and don't think it will add value to the community instead it will have a 
negative impact for all residents with noise and light pollution and I am deeply concerned for 
the native wildlife which inhabit the nearby waterways.

This proposal should not go ahead!
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